
 
 
 

YOU ARE CORDIALLY INVITED TO AN EVENING PRESENTATION FOR 
THE PARENTS OF  2019-2020  PRESCHOOL-AGED CHLDREN 

 
	

	

	 	

WELCOME TO 
PRESCHOOL NIGHT 

 

Thursday 
January 24,  2019 
7:00 – 8:00 PM 

Stoy Elementary School 
206 Briarwood Avenue 

 
Please join our wonderful preschool teachers to learn more about 
our program and the ways in which we connect learning through 
play.  
 

              Please note:  We love working with your children, but this is your   
             night to hear information and ask questions about the preschool 

             program.  We respectfully request, therefore, that children not attend.  
 
 

RSVP by emailing Becky Barbieri  (bbarbieri@htsd.us)  at  the BOE 
by Wednesday,  January 16th.   Please provide your child’s  name 

and the name of parents/guardians attending.  


